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From: Sneddon, lain (Aberdeen)

Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 8:12 AM

To: Turlak, Rob (Houston); Olsen, Asbjorn (Stavanger)
Subject: RE: Request for Information - Wild Well Control
Importance: High

Rob,

Any info on the DD Il BOP frame yet? Needing to push info to WWC to get their designer working.
Regards,

lain Sneddon




